
Please support SB 583 and prohibit the DEQ and State Department of Agriculture from issuing/renewing licenses/permits which 
would allow construction or operation of existing industrial dairy or that would add to or expand dairy operations so that they would 
become industrial.
Industrial dairy is not an ecological way to raise animals; we must not allow it.  We are in an existential climate crisis; methane 
produced by animals and manure lagoons are a threat to our air, water, and even to life on Earth. We must not embark on any 
projects that do not meet the criteria of good green practices.
Please curtail industrial dairy operations in Oregon.


